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Photo of the
summer!?!

Lots of fun was had and everyone
 did their very best in the races. We

are so proud of your success!

#BestSummerEver



#bestsummerevers
sponsored by

PADDLE-A-THON
THIS WEDNESDAY

FUNDS RAISED SUPPORT PRIORITY CLUB EQUIPMENT INVESTMENTS
2024/2025 PRIORITY = $50,000 FOR NEW BOAT TRAILER

If every paddler
raised $75,

we would exceed
our fundraising

goal.

Pledge packages have been distributed.
There will be incentive prizes at various
fundraising milestones.
To be eligible for prizes, all pledges must be
received by AUGUST 15TH
Day of Paddle-A-Thon includes club paddle,
BBQ, games, activities, water balloons, candy
toss.

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE 
FOR YOUR SUPPORT!

For every $25 your
paddler raises, they will
receive a ballot to win
$250 Cheema Bucks
towards 2024-2025

program fees.

Email pledges to
paddleathon@gmail.com

Include Paddler’s name in comments



Jibbitz forJibbitz forSaleSale
Get ‘em while they’re hot, for as long as
supplies last.
1 for $7
2 for $12
All proceeds go to support Cheema!
Email/etransfer: tbarbrick@gmail.com

Let’s Talk About....Let’s Talk About....

www.facebook.com/groups/CheemaAquaticClub
www.facebook.com/cheemaracing

www.instagram.com/cheemaracing

Email:
summer@cheema.ca

Web:
www.cheema.ca

Illness
If your child is not feeling well, it is important that you keep your child at
home. Thank you for your help in keeping everyone happy and healthy this
summer.



Canteen 
E-transfers

directly to Cheema’s bank account. There is a glitch
with East Coast Credit Union’s system that uses the
account signatories’ names instead of the organization
name.  

Set up or add funds to your child’s tab by emailing
canteen@cheema.ca. Please do not forget to add the
paddler’s name in the notes section (especially if you
child has a different last name). 

Questions about the canteen should be directed to
tim.hilton@cheema.ca

If you receive a notification
that your canteen etransfer
has been received by a board
member (ie. Jeff Keizer),  rest
assured the money is going 

If you need information about your
child’s canteen tab or wish to

communicate information to the
canteen staff, please stop by the

canteen during drop off and pick up.

Canteen CornerCanteen Corner

So many regattas!
Congratulations to all our athletes who have been participating in regattas over the past couple of weeks.
You have done Cheema #proud.  All the regatta results can be found at https://www.adckc.ca/2024-
schedule-and-results



CHEEMA SHOPCHEEMA SHOP

cheema.entripyshops.com



Friendly RemindersFriendly Reminders
Please remind your paddler to:

apply sunscreen

drink lots of water

bring their running shoes

only put recyclables in the blue bins

flush the toilets after use and place paper
towel in the garbage cans

Pathway to the PodiumPathway to the Podium
Pathway to the Podium
certificates are being
presented throughout
the summer to your
paddlers as they learn
specific skills. Paddlers
can earn Bronze, Silver
and Gold levels.

When your child
receives their certificate,
it is a testament to their
development and the
new paddling skills they
are learning this
summer.

Congratulations
everyone! 


